March 31, 2021

Mary Ann Cook
12122 N Eastern Ave
Oklahoma City, OK 73131

City of Oklahoma City Development Services Department
420 W. Main St, Suite 910
Oklahoma City, OK 73102

Re: Protest Proposed Re-Zoning
PUD -1813
10317 N. Hassett Rd.

Dear Planning Commission,
| am writing to strongly protest the proposed re-zoning of the subject property.

My husband and | have lived at 12122 N. Eastern Avenue for forty years. This is a peaceful residential
area where property owners have worked hard to create and improve their land in this special part of
Oklahoma City. Over the years, we have had several pieces of property rezoned and the individuals
involved have worked with us to keep our quiet nature and blend into our neighborhoods. The proposed
firewood business enterprise does not belong in the in the surrounding residential area.

| appreciate your time and consideration of this decision that will financially and emotionally effect the
neighbors.

Thank you. Q
Mary ;\%

12122 N. Eastern Ave.
Oklahoma City, OK 71313



